
12-7-65 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora. 
 
Enclosed is the flyer on the Lecture Series. I apologize for editing some of your lecture 
description without checking back with you, but time was of the essence. I hope this 
meets with your approval. 
We divided responsibilities between the two sponsoring clubs very neatly: Fairfield 
County will provide the housing the night before the meeting, and Westchester County 
luncheon afterwards. We thought, however, before we became too carried away with 
hospitality, that it would be better to check with the three of you to see what would fit in 
with your schedules. Therefore, if you would check the enclosed card and return to me, 
we can plan accordingly. 
If you would like to spend the night preceding the lecture, train service being what it is 
+ January weather being what it is, this can be easily arranged, and, as a matter of 
fact, several alumnae have already offered their houses. We would love to have your 
wife come too, if she would like. 
We’re tremendously excited about this series and so very appreciative of all your time 
and effort on our behalf. My 15th Reunion comes this next spring, and I must say that 
Bryn Mawr legacy of “the splendid vision of scholarships” becomes ever stronger. 
 
All best wishes for the Holiday Season. 
Sincerely, 
 
[signatura] 
 


